
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Walmley Junior School, Walmley Ash Road, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1JB 

T: 0121 351 1346 F: 0121 313 0194 W: www.walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk E: enquiry@walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk 

 

20th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers    

 

Year 6 France Trip – 19th-23rd June 2023 

 

Our trip is now only five months away so we would be grateful if you could complete and 

return the enclosed Consent/Medical form before the end of February, please.  

 

We would also respectfully remind you that the first instalment of £175 is due by 30th 

January.  The final balance of £175 will be due by 28th April 2023. Payments can be made 

online in the usual way and please note that smaller amounts can be paid whenever is 

convenient, as long as the interim and final balances are paid by the dates above.  

 

As mentioned in our last letter of 10th November 2022, you should ensure that your child’s 

passport will be valid until the end of 2023 (six months after our trip).  If you need to apply 

for a new passport, please do this as soon as possible as we have to notify the travel company 

(NST) of all the passport details by the end of March.   

 

Your child will also need a new Global Health Insurance Card (GHIC) which is available 

online free of charge.  

 

Please ask me if you need help with anything or have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. S. Smith  

Deputy Headteacher 
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